
 

 

9th  March  2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Top attendance this week:  

Hawking 98.15% 

Well done to Hawking for your fantastic attendance! 

Parents Evening  

Parents evenings will be this coming week on Tuesday 12th March and Wednesday 13th March ( Hawking class 
will be the 13th March and the 20th March). It is important you attend so that we can discuss your child’s 
progress with you. If for any reason you are unable to attend, please contact the school office and we will try to 
reschedule your appointment.  

Red Nose Day 

The children are invited to come into school wearing something red on Friday 15th March for Red Nose Day. We 
would like children to bring a £1 to donate to the charity. We are also hoping that our school council will be 
able to lead a bake sale for the children at break and lunchtime so any cake or biscuit donations would be 
greatly appreciated.  If your child would like to purchase something from the bake sale, cakes will be priced 
from 20p.  

Attendance Workshops  

Mrs Burgin will be holding her attendance workshop on Tuesday 12th March to go through our attendance 
procedures with parents and simple strategies to implement to improve attendance.  

Sporting Achievements  

A huge well done to our pentathlon team who came 3rd in the Calderdale school games and to our Y3/4 football 
team who had their first victory against Greetland. We are incredibly proud of the children’s determination, 
resilience and sportsmanship.  

Easter Family Crafts 

We will be holding another family crafts session with an Easter theme on Wednesday 20th March. These have 
been very popular events so please hand back your slip confirming attendance as soon as you can. We would 
love to see as many families there as possible.  

Easter Bonnet Competition. 

We will be holding another Easter Bonnet competition the week commencing the 18th March. We invite 
children to make their own bonnet ready for our parade at the end of the day on Friday 22nd. There will be 1st, 
2nd and 3rd place prizes.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

Miss Horsfall, Mrs Akroyd, Miss Vincent (SLT) 

 


